
 
 
 
Lookin’ Out Grant Summary  
 
Grant Overview: Lookin' Out is a safe teen driving awareness program initiated by Erie 
Insurance to reduce auto crashes and promote safe driving habits among teens. Lookin' Out 
consists of a committee of students that create unique activities to remind their friends about the 
importance of driving responsibly. Each activity gets the students' attention and sends an 
effective safe driving message. Areas covered include: 

 Seat belt use 
 Speeding or reckless behavior 
 Limiting the number of passengers in the car 
 Alcohol and drug use, and their effects on driving 
 Eliminating distractions such as cell phones and loud music 

 
The following buildings are interested in submitting applications to Erie Insurance: 

 Sheffield Area Middle/High School – Mock Crash Program 
 Youngsville High School 
 Warren Area High School – Mock Crash Program 

 
 
Amount of Award: Up to $2,000.00 per award.  
 
Due Date/Notification of Award: Due immediately.  
 
Alternatives if not Awarded: None.  
 
WCSD Resources Required: None.  
 
Administrative Recommendation: That the Board of School Directors instructs the 
administration to apply to the Lookin’ Out Grant program on behalf of three district schools for 
safe driving programming. 


